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CANDIA PLANNING BOARD 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Candia Planning Board will be hosting George Reagan from 

NH Housing Finance Authority, Monday, December 5th, beginning at 7:00PM at the 

Candia Town Hall, 74 High Street, Candia, NH.  He will be conducting a training on grant 

opportunities.    

 

 

For additional information, please call the Land Use Office at 483-8588. 

 

For the Planning Board: 

Rudy Cartier, Chairman 

Along With: 

Mark Chalbeck, Vice-Chairman 

 


